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Specially, we denounce the act of injustice by the US Department of State, which has often
violated the human rights of two Cuban women: Adriana Perez and Olga Salanueva, wives of two
of the five Cubans unjustly in prison, as they have been denied visa, in several occasions, to visit
them in US prisons.

In this regard, Cuba calls for the US Government to immediately grant humanitarian visa to
Adriana Perez and Olga Salanueva, so that they can visit their husbands.

Mr. Chairman,

Cuba has been working for gender equality and the empowerment of women long before the
adoption of the adoption of the Beijing Platform for Action, the Millennium Development Goals
and the International Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against
Women. Cuba was the first country to sign and second to ratify said Convention.

Among some statistics showing the progress of Cuba on the matter, we can mention that Cuban
women have a life expectancy rate of almost 79 years; they represent the 67% of university
graduates, 65.7 % of professionals and technicians, more than 70 % of health care .and education
workers, and 56% of all judges of our country.

Also, Cuban women are 43.32% of the members of the Parliament; so we are one of the
countries with highest female


